
8802 27th Ave NE 
Tulalip, WA 98271

TulalipCares.org

Disclaimer: This report may 
be a summary of content 
provided by the recipient, 

not always complete 
quoted material.

Funds Distribution Report

Recipient Organization:
Society of St. Vincent de Paul Snohomish County
Mailing Address:
PO Box 2269
Everett, WA 98213

Organization’s General Goals:
Members of the Society of St. Vincent de Paul (or “Vincentians” ) are men and 
women who strive to grow spiritually by offering person-to-person service to 
individuals in need.

Date of Award: Level:
2019 Q1 $2,501 to $5,000

Specific Use for This Award:
For more information, please read the attached report from  
Society of St. Vincent de Paul Snohomish County.
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          Code: Q1 2019 14.2 
December 13, 2019 
 
Tulalip Tribes Charitable Contributions 
8802 27th Avenue NE 
Tulalip, WA 98271-9694 
 
Dear Marilyn Sheldon,  
 
Through your assistance St. Vincent de Paul, volunteers were able to carry out their mission with a 
spirit of kindness and humanity that is a beacon in the darkness for those oppressed by poverty and 
despair. Often the awareness that someone cares is as critical to individual or family welfare as the 
provision of immediate aid. Whether the need is food for a hungry family, emergency funding for 
utilities or rent, or beds for children, St. Vincent de Paul volunteers provide immediate, concrete 
assistance to those that often have nowhere else to turn. The Beds for Children program FY 18-19 
provided 192 beds. 
 
Thank you for your support of the Beds for Children program for 2019, your donation of  
provided 27 beds to vulnerable children. Of special mention, a mother of four whose children were 
sleeping on one single twin mattress, which was borrowed, was able to find two bunk beds frames and 
St. Vincent de Paul with your help supplied four mattresses so that her four children were comfortable. 
With another case, a mother needed two beds for her children and with your timely donation we 
provided them, we were able to aid another four children in one family with new beds.  
 
Thank you again for your past generosity to St. Vincent de Paul of Snohomish County and the Beds for 
Children program. 
 
If you have questions please do not hesitate to contact Inga Paige at (425) 513-6053 or 
Inga@svdpnsc.com.  
Our mailing address is  
St. Vincent de Paul of Snohomish County 
PO Box 2269 
Everett, WA 98213.  
 
Please note our webpage is currently under construction and is down at this time. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Inga Paige 
Executive Director, CEO 
St. Vincent de Paul 

Compassion in Action
  

North Sound District Council 
(Snohomish County Council of the Society of St. Vincent de Paul) 

P.O. Box 2269, Everett WA 98213  www.svdpwa.com 
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Below are some photos of a family receiving new beds. 
 

 
 

 
 

Page 3 of 4    Society of St. Vincent de Paul Snohomish County



 

 

 
 

 

Page 4 of 4    Society of St. Vincent de Paul Snohomish County




